
From:  Diane Weiss <dleaweiss@earthlink.net>

Sent time:  05/12/2020 12:59:13 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center / Millennium Project
 

Mindy Nguyen,

Re: case no. ENV-2018-2116-EIR 

As a resident of Hollywood, I am writing you to ferociously express my opinion about the so-called Hollywood Center/Millennium
Project. 

This development is one of the most disastrous ideas to come to now overdeveloped Hollywood. No one who actually lives in this
neighborhood wants this monstrously oversized, lifestyle destroying, sure-to-be-unaffordable  eyesore!

The developer has had a colossal failure in San Francisco. But even more importantly, the gridlock it would wreak on this already
over-congested area would be hell for the residents and commuters and would result in fewer people visiting the area for commercial
reasons. It is about 5 times over-sized. And on a faultline! The burden it would put on the electrical, sewer and water  infrastructure is
unacceptable. It could hardly be a worse idea!

Blocking views, dwarfing the Capitol Records building and looking ridiculous in it’s size, this spells nothing but disaster for Hollywood.
The phony notion that building near the metro to ease traffic is a joke. No one who can afford these over-priced new buildings rides
the metro.

We need AFFORDABLE, sensible, scale-appropriate housing that will not ruin traffic flow in the neighborhood. 

I hope the committee uses their heads and tells bad developers to go away.

Thank you,
Diane Weiss
90068

 


